
Page CEO BULLETIN & NEWSLETTERS 

CEO Bulletin: None 

BOARD MEMBER REQUESTS & INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

BMR/IBMR Weekly Reports: None 

INCOMING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

5 Board Correspondence Weekly Report: 06/10/21 

6 Email from Karen Cary, to the Board of Directors, dated 6/2/21, regarding the 
Landscape Rebate Program (C-21-0072). 

7 Thank you, Email from Andrew Bray, to the Board of Directors, dated 6/3/21, 
regarding Homeless Activity along the Creek (C-21-0073). 

8 Email from Gloria Geller, to Director Kremen, dated 6/7/21, regarding 
Questions about the Drought (C-21-0074). 

9 Email from Brett Tucker, to Director Kremen, dated 6/7/21, regarding Water 
Conservation (C-21-0075). 

OUTGOING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

11 
Email from Director Keegan, to Bob, dated 6/2/21, regarding Water Rates (C-
21-0064).

13 
Letter from Chair Estremera, to Senator Cortese, dated 6/2/21, regarding 
Anderson Dam FERC Order Compliance Project & Drought. 

15 

Email from Director LeZotte, to Donelle Morgan, dated 6/3/21, regarding 
Valley Water’s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and for your 
request to have more time to review the draft plan (C-21-0068). 

Board Policy EL-7 Communication and Support to the Bard 
The BAOs shall inform and support the Board in its work. 

NON-AGENDA 
June 11, 2021 

1

Board correspondence has been removed from the online posting of the Non-Agenda to protect 
personal contact information.  Lengthy reports/attachments may also be removed due to file size 
limitations.  Copies of board correspondence and/or reports/attachments are available by submitting 
a public records request to publicrecords@valleywater.org.




